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Our Ref:  25.04.2025  No 3-7/25-158-1 

Letter of Confirmation 

for Procure Innovation EU – Level 1 Training (16-20 

June 2025, Vienna) 

 

Dear Procure Innovation EU Team, 

 

On behalf of The Estonian Information and Communication Technology Centre, I am pleased to confirm 

our full support for Katri Samarütel's participation in the Procure Innovation EU – Level 1 Training, 

scheduled to take place from 16 to 20 June 2025 in Vienna. 

We recognize the importance of fostering innovation in public procurement and believe that this training will 

offer valuable knowledge and practical tools that will benefit both Ms. Samarütel’s professional development 

and our organization’s strategic goals. 

Furthermore, I confirm Katri Samarütel’s personal commitment to fully participate in the training for its 

entire duration. We are confident that her engagement in this programme will contribute to strengthening 

innovation-driven procurement practices within our institution and beyond. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any additional information. 

With best regards,  

(signed digitally) 

 

Mirjam Virosiim-Kuhi 

Head of Legal and Procurement Department 

 

 

 

Katri Samarütel 

katri.samarytel@rit.ee 

 

 

 


